
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for November 30, 2023 

PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO 
SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

MARK YOU CALENDARS!! 

On Wednesday, Dec. 20th students will be        
dismissed at NOON!  Buses will be here to take 
our students home.  There will NOT be any 
LATCHKEY that day.  School will resume on  
Thurs., January 4th .   

PRESCHOOL MUFFINS WITH MOM’S 

We invite our PK Mom’s to come join 

us for Muffins and drinks in the class-

room from 8:15AM-8:45AM on 

Wednesday, Dec. 6th.  Please RSVP 

to Ms. Tonya by tomorrow, Dec 1st. 

GRADE 4 TO HALL OF FAME VILLAGE 

Our 4th grade will be going to the Hall 

of Fame Village on Thursday, Dec. 14th 

for a fieldtrip.  Please remember to 

sign and return the permission slip 

with the fee by Tuesday, Dec. 12th for 

your student to be permitted to join 

the class for this trip. 

PICTURE RETAKE DAY IS FRIDAY, DEC. 8th.  

If you want your students picture retaken, 

you need to send the package that you 

got back to school and they will retake 

the same package for you.  If you student 

was absent they will have their picture 

taken that day for the yearbook.   


